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Praise:
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,
-Marriage-
Thank you so much for the prayers and
support that has been given this month towards the -Co-laborer

ministry here in Mobile. We praise the Lord for His in the Ministry-
grace and mercy these past couple of weeks.

Well, the wedding day finally arrived and | am
now officially married. On February 3rd, 2024, | got
to marry Haley Daniel, who is now, Haley Maher.
I'm so glad that the Lord brought us together and
am looking forward to serving alongside the love of
my life.

The wedding day was great, despite the few
hiccups that came along with it. | tested positive for
Covid two days prior, but, thankfully, I didn't have -Lost Family-
too bad of the symptoms when we got married. It was
a great day, full of excitement and anticipation. One of
the blessings of that day was being able to preach the
gospel to everyone in attendance. Please continue to
pray for the seed that was sown that day and for our
family members who are not saved.

We have hit the ground running after the
wedding was over. Moving her things into our new
house, setting up a room for a missionary, and all the
busyness of our home church's missions conference.

All of that aside, we got to go to the port ministry
as a couple which was a blessing. One day we went together with another
missionary and Haley got to witness to her first female seafarer named

-More Supporters-

Prayer Requests:

-Marina’s Salvation-

-Traveling Safety-
-Health-

-Financial Provision-

Marina. Please pray for her salvation. Contact Info:
Another blessing that we experienced in February was being able to Cell Phone

go to our first church where | got to present the ministry, preach a message, 850-712-6830

and introduce my wife to the congregation. It was very encouraging to have Email Address

her with me on the road. Other meetings are scheduled for the month of mylesmaher721@gmail.com

March. We will be headed to North Alabama, Tennessee, and Kentucky.
We'd appreciate your prayers for traveling safety. We have been dealing
with sickness and other problems here of late, so please pray for our health

as well. Sending Church:
Thank you again for your prayers and support. | hope your February Ridge Road
was a blessing like ours was. Baptist Church
Your missionaries 3600 Ridge Rd
To the seafarers, Brewton, AL 36426

Myles & Haley Maher

Pastor Kyle Cinereski
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